
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the December 6, 2018 Senior Commission meeting to order 
at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Mike Vallone, Kitty Greenwood, Bernice Brown and Ruth 
Schwab. 
 
Guest:  Elli Song, Congressman Quigley’s Office 
 
The minutes of the November 1, 2018 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Ruth Schwab to accept the minutes 
as read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    The PLMA Show which was held at 
the Rosemont Convention Center donated food to the various food pantries, the 
committee is still in the process of distributing all of the food.  St. Vincent DePaul 
will be handing out Jewel gift certificates.  Have given out a lot of money for 
medications, rent and utility bills.  Christmas Cheer Foundation is extremely 
busy.  They will be preparing and distributing 17,000 meals this year. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:    November was a very busy month for 
the Legion. They were involved in 4 different services for Veteran’s Day, both 
here in the community and in surrounding communities.  The Legion along with 
Leyden Township hosted ~220 Navy recruits from Great Lakes for a 
Thanksgiving Dinner.   
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown :  The 2019 Relay will 
be on July 19th at Elmwood Park High School.   
 
Lisa Anthony informed the members of the upcoming  blood drive on Friday, 
December 14th.   
 
Elli Song is replacing Rosetta Sexton as the Senior Citizen Liaison for 
Congressman Quigley.  She helps with social security and Medicare benefits.   
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


